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SPOTLIGHT ON EAST ASHEVILLE - PENNY CUP COFFEE
by Kathryn Liss

I am so pleased to have this new establishment in our neighborhood! A real
coffeehouse. I don’t actually drink coffee myself, but there is plenty else to enjoy at
this new establishment.

On my visit the other day, I enjoyed a
freshly made cup of peppermint tea
ingredients stored in glass and a bagel.
The bagels come  from Brueggers and
were fresh and good. They use them to
make sandwiches, too. You can get a
smoked salmon, turkey, hummus or
veggie sandwich. They make their own
specialty cream cheeses.

They have other baked goods, some which are gluten free.  Learn more here...

SUMMER BBQ

Join us July 10 for our annual summer BBQ fundraiser from 5:30 – 7:30pm, St.
John’s Episcopal Church, 290 Old Haw Creek Road.

BBQ will be from Okie Dokie. This year’s menu will have pulled pork with

bun and sauce, baked beans, macaroni and
cheese, cole slaw and hushpuppies. We
hope with the inclusion of macaroni and
cheese our vegetarian members have more
of a selection.  

PER PLATE COST:

$8.00 members
$10.00 non-members
children under 12 free
Everyone Loves Ice Cream!
Asheville's Famous NORMAN's Ice Cream
Service will be there.  Any item only $2.00
Bring the kids!

ASHEVILLE TIME BANK
 By Debby Genz

A TimeBank is a concept that has been around for a long time and is used widely
across the US and the world. It’s a way of building community, sharing skills,
building social capital, and weaving a web of social connection in a fragmented
world.

We started the Asheville TimeBank in 2015, joining the Ourworld network of
TimeBanks, and have grown to over 120 members currently.  Learn more here...

NATURE'S CORNER - WILD TURKEYS
by Jessie Wilder

I was racking my brain to come up with a topic for this column and was distracted
by a loud gobbling outside. I got up to close the window and looked down into the

face of a wild turkey. He asked me to write about him and I
said okay. Walking the roads and trails of Haw Creek I often
hear the gobble of wild turkeys echoing through the trees.
Small flocks of these beautiful birds can be seen scratching

SUMMER AT
EVERLEARNING

EverLearning tutors will
customize a learning experience
tailored to your child’s specific
needs. Unique to EverLearning
is the use of brain-based
movement during tutoring
sessions. Studies have shown a
positive correlation between
physical activity and academic
performance. Our tutors utilize
our beautiful campus and
knowledge of brain-based
movement strategies as tools
that help students use their
physical bodies to stimulate
their academic brains.  Read
more...

NEW LOGO, NEW
WEBSITE

You may have noticed our signs
when you enter Haw Creek that
says...ilovehawcreek.com.  This
is our new website and logo.
 When you see these signs up
that means something new is
happening in Haw Creek. Go to
our website for all the
information on our latest event.
Our bear needs a name.  We
are having a contest to name
our bear. 

Deadline for entry is June 30.

Go to our website HERE and
enter the contest for a chance to
win a gift certificate to BUILD-
A-BEAR. 

HISTORY AND
PHOTOS OF HAW
CREEK

Can you share the history of
Haw Creek with our residents?
 We are seeking history about
Haw Creek to add to what we
already have on our website.
Email Us 
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in the soil during the day or flying up into the trees to roost at night. Like most
American kids, I first identified turkeys by seeing my Mom prepare this bird for
Thanksgiving supper and tracing my hand to draw a turkey for Thanksgiving cards.
Read on...

ABOUT US

Haw Creek Community Association is a 501(c)3.  We are volunteers that help the
community stay informed. If you would like to get involved please email us HERE.
Your current Haw Creek Community Association Board Members are:

Lisa Thomson, President
Kim Masnick, Vice President and Treasurer
Paula Marzella, Secretary
Nancy Baker, at-large
Kathryn Liss, at-large
Barber Melton, at-large

Instead of postal mailing the newsletters we will now be sending them via electronic
to email addresses. If you know someone who does not have access to email and
would like to receive a postal mailing of the newsletter please email us HERE.

In the past we have sent out random emails with important news and updates, we
will now have it all located on our Community News Link on our website. Check
back often as we are always adding information. We will also keep you updated on
Facebook. 

If you missed any of our past issues, you can catch up HERE.


